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THE ROYAL SOCIETY OF CANADA 

OTTAWA

May 3rd, 1937

Dear Principal Morgan,

I have just received your letter of the 1st instant.

In recommending you to the Society for election as an 

unattached Fellow, the Council took into account naturally 

the fact that you were Principal of one of the most important 

Canadian Universities. That,however, was not the governing 

factor, and as a man of recognized scholarship, the Society 

is glad to count you as one of its members. It can do this 

quite properly without taking sides in whatever the issue may 

have been between yourself and the Board of Governors of McGL 

University.

With kindest regards,

Your# sincerely,

Lawrence F/. Burpee

President
A.E.Morgan,Esq., M.A.,

Principal, McGill University

Montreal

P.S. I hope that it will be possible for you to be presented in 
person at the annual meeting in the University of Toronto on 
the evening of the 25th of May.


